
 

 

Quaid-e-Azam Thermal Power (Private) Limited 
Energy Department, Government of the Punjab 

 

Expression of Interest for Prequalification of 
INTERNAL AUDIT SERVICES  

 
Quaid-e-Azam Thermal Power (Private) Limited wishes to hire services of a top rated 
Chartered Accountancy Firm to conduct its quarterly Internal Audit initially for one year 
ending June 30, 2017 with the provision of extension for next two years upon satisfactory 
performance. 
 
QATPL invites applications for prequalification from reputable and experienced registered 
Chartered Accountant Firms that have expertise and proven track record in undertaking 
similar work for large organizations like QATPL. 

 
Prequalification documents can be downloaded from QATPL’s website at 
www.qathermal.com or obtained from QATPL office at below mentioned address during 
office hours, immediately after the publication of this advertisement in press. 
 
Consultant for conducting internal audit of QATPL shall be engaged via Quality and Cost 
Based Selection as provided for under the Punjab Procurement Rules 2014. Professional 
Chartered Accountant firms having satisfactory QCR rating with ICAP & rated “A” on SBP 
list of auditors and who have a strong portfolio of reputed clients with the ability to meet 
QATPL’s requirements are encouraged to apply. 

 
Applications for prequalification along with necessary documents must be submitted on or 
before Monday, August 8th, 2016 till 1500 hours in a sealed envelope at the following address 
marked “Expression of Interest for Internal Audit Services for year ending June 30,2017”. 
 
 

 
 

(Khalid Parvaiz) 
General Manager (Admin & HR) 

Quaid-e-Azam Thermal Power (Pvt.) Limited 
First Floor, 7 C-1, Gulberg-III, Lahore. 

Phone: +92 (42) 35750936-8 
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